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Public Notice 

Nassau County 
 

 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC OF NASSAU COUNTY URBAN COUNTY CONSORTIUM 

PROPOSED REVISIONS TO NEIGHBORHOOD STABILIZATION PROGRAM 

 

COUNTY OF NASSAU OFFICE OF HOUSING AND INTERGOVERNMENTAL 

AFFAIRS 

Division of Community Development, 40 Main Street, 3rd Floor, Hempstead NY 11550 

Telephone number: (516) 572-1915. 

 

The Nassau County Office of Housing and Intergovernmental Affairs is the overall 

administrative agent for the federal Neighborhood Stabilization Program. The County, in 

cooperation with the Long Island Housing Partnership (LIHP), conducted a lottery in 

September 2009 for the purpose of ranking potential homebuyers under the program.  

Please be advised:  Applications for inclusion on the list of potential home buyers under 

this Program are no longer being accepted. 

 

Additional information on the Nassau County Neighborhood Stabilization Program is 

available from the Nassau County Office of Housing and Intergovernmental Affairs, 40 

Main Street 3rd Floor, Hempstead, New York 11550.  Comments may be directed to 

Kevin J. Crean, Technical Director, Nassau County Office of Housing and 

Intergovernmental Affairs. 

 


